4235 Millcrest Court Roanoke VA 24018 March 26, 2011

Ms Susan Culbertson 1706 Westover Ave SW Roanoke VA 24015

Dear Susan,

On behalf of the Board of Directors for Eventzone I wish to thank you for the services you provided during a terribly sad and difficult time for our organization. Our Business Manager of over 17 years had a major stroke and is still unable to communicate; the void her absence created was huge. You arrived ready to assist with evaluating our current practices and left us with many worthwhile suggestions. You were able to locate and catalog files and assess and evaluate the status of our operations.

You have continued to make yourself available to answer questions and offer guidance as needed.

We would highly recommend your services to any who might find themselves in a similar situation.

Thank you!

Debbie McClure President of Eventzone